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Justine Munro resigns as Z Energy director 
 
Justine Munro has resigned as an independent director of the Z Energy Board. 

 

Ms Munro was appointed to the Z Board in May 2013 and resigns to focus on her new venture, 

the 21C Skills Lab, an organisation focused on the changing nature of work and ensuring young 

people have the skills to succeed in a rapidly changing global economy. 

 

On behalf of the Board, Z Energy Chair, Peter Griffiths, thanked Justine for her four-and-a-half 

years of service to Z, saying she had made a particularly important cultural contribution to the 

company. 

 

“Justine has been a champion for diversity and inclusion, environmental sustainability and the 

role of Z in supporting people and local communities,” he said. 

 

“These are foundation areas that define Z and what it stands for and Justine’s contribution 

leaves a powerful legacy for our company.” 

 

Peter Griffiths said Justine’s resignation was effective immediately. 
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